
 

Press release 

Stockholm, 30 June 2020 

 

Due to the delayed publication of the annual report for the financial year 
2019 for Brocc Bonds 2 AB (publ), the company wishes to leave the 
following comment. 

The company has experienced that the ongoing pandemic (Covid-19) has caused difficulties for 
the company to undergo the special review of the annual report which is mandatory for 
companies with listed securities within a normal timeframe due to telework from all parties 
involved. This has also led to a more than normally drawn-out process for the Company's 
auditors to carry out their audit, which means that the Company can only now publish the 
financial report for the financial year 2019. 

 

 

For further information, please contact: 

Andreas Thim, VD Brocc Bonds 2 AB  
070 734 78 93,  
at@brocc.se 
 
 
 
 
This is information that Brocc Bonds 2 AB (publ) is obliged to make public pursuant to the EU 
Market Abuse Regulation. The information was submitted for publication, through the agency of 
the contact person set out above, on 30 June 2020. 


